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OTTAWA, 12th July, 1905

Refering to Departmental letter to you of the

12th ulto.I beg to say that copies of plans of the

Red Deer Industrial school building, which have been

received from the Public Works Department, are enclos-

ad herewith for your information.

Your obedient servant,

Fom Leau

Secretary

R.M. Ogilvie, Esq.

Architeet,

Lebret, N.W.T.
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